Renovation of Canteen
The Institute provides canteen service for the staff, students, and the patients visiting AIISH concessional rates. The canteen was renovated and new food items were added during the reporting year. The kitchen was modified with vitrified and wall tiles to provide an aesthetic appearance and ease of management, and remodelled with stainless steel equipment. Automated billing system was also implemented and the beverage counters were rearranged. In short, steps were taken to improve the quality, cleanliness and transparency in the canteen service.  Also, further plans for extending and expanding the canteen were in process. 
